## A MALE CHORUS

Prof. Bixel Offers to Start New Organization.

In the near future Prof. Bixel will call a meeting of the men of the school to consider the possibility of organizing a male chorus.

Prof. Bixel said to a Campus reporter, "If we have such an organization I trust none will be so malicious as to to dub it a Glee Club. Every little college attempts to have a Glee Club, and they are usually pretty 'punk' affairs, so I want our organization to be called a male chorus, and we may escape the common failing."

Prof. Bixel wishes it understood that the male chorus must in no way conflict with the Oratorio chorus. The Oratorio chorus must come first, and if the Male chorus is found to detract

in any way from it, the plan must be abandoned.

It has been a number of years since Ottawa attempted to put out a Glee Club. The last attempt fell through after a month or so of practice. Prof. Bixel has the energy, and leadership to make a male chorus a success, and there are a number of men who are enthusiastic over the prospect for pleasure and profit that may be derived from the new organization.

The Oratorio Society is growing, and is the center of interest for a great many music lovers of the town and the school.

Prof. Bixel reports that the conservatory of music is doing nicely, with a good enrollment of pupils.